
GOA PANCHAYATI RAJ INSTITUTIONS UNION 

                   (GOA PRI’S Union) 

                          C/o Curtorim Union, Reg No. 68/GOA/1999 

                                             Batora, Curtorim, Goa 

                  Email: goaprisunion@gmail.com  Tel: 9822670181 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Ref No. GPRIU/2018-19/24                 Dated: 05.06.2018 

To,            . 

The Director of Panchayats 

Government of Goa 

3rd Floor, 3rd Lift, 

Junta House, Panaji, Goa 
 

Sub: Devolution of Powers/Funds to Elected Bodies. 
 

Sir, 

   Please  refer to your letter No. 16/22/PG/Dev.Power/ZP/2018/2824 dated 

27.04.2018  to  the Chief Executive Officers of Zilla Panchayats asking for 

compliance  report in respect of my representation to the Honourable Prime 

Minister of India regarding devolution of power/funds to elected bodies. 

    Though one month have elapsed I have not heard anything on the matter and I 

would, therefore, request you kindly to let me know whether there has been any 

further progress in the matter and if  so, what is the present status of the case as 

early as possible. 

Thanking you, 
 

          Yours faithfully, 

 

                       (J. Santano Rodrigues) 

                       Convenor   

Copies forwarded to 

1) Prime Minister  Office 

    Secretary to the Hon. Prime Minister of India  

   Government of India 

   With respect to his letter    No. PMO/PG/E/ 2018/0035666 dated 27.01.2018 

mailto:goaprisunion@gmail.com


2) Hon. Minister for Panchayats 

    Government of Goa, Secretariat,  

    Panaji, Goa for information and necessary action   

3) The Secretary (Panchayats) 

    Government of Goa  

    Panaji, Goa for information and necessary action   

4) The Under Secretary (PG) Department of Public Grievances, 

   Secretariat, Porvorim, Goa with reference to letter No. 1/12/2018/PG-   

   CPGRAM/152 dated  19.02.2018. 

5) The Secretary, 

     Ministry of Panchayati Raj, 

    Room No. 127, First Floor, Sardar Patel Bhavan, 

    Parliament Street, New Delhi  with reference to MOPRJ/E/2018/00258 dated  

    19.04.2018.  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


